
PORTLAND PARKS & RECREATION 
Healthy Parks, Healthy Portland 

To: Portland City Coun~il~ 

Fr: Warren Jimenez 

Date: November 4, 2014 

Re: Mt. Tabor Public Meeting Presentation 

On November 18111 and December 101h from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM, Commissioners 
Fish and Fritz are hosting two public meetings to describe the possible futures for 
the reservoirs on Mt. Tabor. The meetings will be held at Warner Pacific College. 

At City Council on November 12111, representatives from Portland Parks & 
Recreation will describe the options that will be presented at these public meetings 
and Water Bureau staff will be on hand to answer technical questions. No public 
testimony will be taken at the Council presentation. You are welcome to ask 
clarifying questions. 

Commissioners Fish and Fritz will bring an Action Item to Council in 2015 after 
considering community input on the future of the Mt. Tabor Reservoirs. 

Administration 
1120 S.W. 5th Ave., Suite 1302 www.PortlandParks.org 
Portl and, OR 97204 Amanda Fritz, Commissioner 
Tel: (503) 823-7529 Fax: (503) 823-6007 Mike Abbate, Director 
Sustaining a healthy park and recreation system to make Portland a great place to live, work and play. 
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